Center and Park Board Meeting
May 2, 2022 3 pm on Google Meet

A brief meeting was held after the Annual Meeting.  
The board discussed the retrofit of the lights on the property.  It was agreed that the estimate obtained by Amy Keleman was reasonable and would be a good update for the safety of the property.  The board voted to go ahead with the proposal with Amy discussing a few details about some of the bollard lights and additional lights at the north end of the building on Huron street.

[bookmark: _GoBack]Call was ended at 3:30pm.

Respectfully submitted,
Carolyn Norblom
Secretary
